Date: 26/11/2024

Asphalt Rectification and Repairs at Shirley
Rd, Wollstonecraft.

Dear Resident/Stakeholder,

Stateline Asphalt Pty Ltd has been contracted to carry out works for Council. Details are
provided below.

e Street: Shirley Rd, Wollstonecraft

e Location: Pacific Hwy to River Rd

e Start Date: Tuesday, 10/12/2024

e Working Hours: 8PM — 5AM (Night Shift)

e Duration: 3 — 6 Nights (WEATHER PERMITTING)

The above-mentioned roads will be closed, and detours will be in place except for residents,
and emergency vehicles. For entering or exiting the properties, residents are requested to follow
detours and talk to traffic controllers if you need to enter or leave during the working time. Traffic
flow will be returned to normal at the end of each shift.

Street parking will be restricted along the work zone, please make alternative parking
arrangements during working hours.

The work to be undertaken is noisy, however every effort will be made to minimise the impact to
residents.

Due to the size of the construction equipment and restrictions imposed and enforced by
Transport for New South Wales, delivery and pick-up of this equipment may unfortunately occur
late in the evening or early in the morning outside of the above dates. These activities will be
kept to a minimum where possible.

We apologise for any inconvenience that may arise as a result of these works. Your co-
operation and patience will help us finish our work quickly and allow conditions to return to
normal.

Should you wish to discuss the above, please do not hesitate to contact our project manager
Alex on 0416 504 010.

Yours Faithfully,

Stateline Asphalt
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